
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk 

THRU: Scott Huff, Platting Manager ~ \ 
FROM: Julie Hindman, Platting Specialist :::J~ 

DATE: June 23, 2020 

RE: Nikko Garden New Liquor License Application 

As requested, the Planning Department reviewed Nikko Garden new liquor license 
application to determine if churches or schools are within 500 feet (KPB 7.10.020). 

A 500-foot radius search was done for KPB Parcel 0577-120-05, 44715 Kilowatt 
Avenue, Soldotna. 

Staff reviewed the application and looked for institutional uses within the 500-foot 
buffer. Per KPB records, no schools or churches are within the 500-foot buffer. 


